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Historic Union Pacific Rail Trail
is Temporarily Closed

The Historic Union Pacific Rail Trail will be closed under the I-80 Tollgate Bridge 
(MP 150) from Aug. 1, 2018 through mid-October 2018. The closure will help 
ensure the safety of trail users and crews rehabilitating the bridge. Please plan 
ahead and use an alternate route.
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